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Attention Preschool Parents/Guardians: 

 

This is to inform you that the New Jersey State Department of Health and 

Senior Services requires the influenza vaccination for all daycare and 

preschool students (N.J.A.C. 8:57-4).   “Children six months through 59 

months of age attending any child-care center or preschool facility on or 

after September 1, 2013, shall annually receive at least one dose of influenza 

vaccine between September 1 and December 31 of each year.”   This 

pertains to generalized influenza, not the H1N1 strain. 

 

Documentation of this vaccination must be sent to the Jefferson Health 

Office prior to December 22, 2021 or by law, your student will not be 

allowed to return to school in January until this documentation is received.  

If your student arrives at school on January 3rd without the 

documentation in hand, we will be calling you to come and pick up your 

student. 

 

If your student turns five years of age prior to December 31st, he/she is not 

required to have the vaccination for Pre School. 

 

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 

 

 

 

       Kate Zenna BS, RN, CSN 

       Jefferson School Nurse 

                 973-584-8957 

http://www.roxbury.org/

